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Legacy Pathway Project – 132 of 168 Pavers Ordered as of 3/25/25  - Place your Order before it’s 
too late! 
With the approval of our NSCA Board of Directors, we are thrilled to introduce the official Legacy 
Pathway Project! This incredible community opportunity invites homeowners to leave a lasting legacy 
that celebrates our wonderful current owners and also honors the memory of former owners who 
contributed greatly to Niguel Shores. This special project will provide future generations a chance to 
explore and cherish the heritage left by all those whose names appear on the walkway.  
 
Location of the Project—The proposed Legacy Pathway is in a highly visible area near the new sports 
amenities. The Legacy Path will replace a portion of the decomposed granite path beginning next to 
the bocce courts where the concrete walkway connects to the decomposed granite. See the location 
in the photo here.  
 
Specifics of the Installation—Participants will have the opportunity to purchase an engraved paver 
surrounded by several blank pavers that provide stability and visual interest. The engraved paver will 
feature a personalized message supplied by the person ordering. Each message will need to be 
approved by the HOA and the ordering participant prior to ordering. See an installation example in 
the photo here.  
 
Cost—The cost to participating property owners would be $150 for an engraved paver and its 
surrounding support pavers, with a limit of three orders per residence. This fee would cover the costs 
of engraving, installing engraved and surrounding pavers, and some ongoing upkeep. There is no 
profit intended for any individual or Niguel Shores Community Association.  
 
Orders Taken through April 15—Please note that business ads are not permitted. The purchase order 
form is attached to this e-mail and additional forms are available in the office. The form can be 
completed and returned to the office with a check. Details, deadlines, and payment information are 
all located on the purchase order form. Orders will not be accepted after April 15 at 5 p.m. We will 
hold those checks until we reach our initial project goal of 168 orders, which will enable us to create a 
meaningful and economical legacy.  
 
For more information visit  https://www.niguelshores.org/2025/01/nsca-legacy-path-order-form/ 
 
Don't miss this chance to leave a lasting impact in our amazing community – order your paver today! 
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